MEMORANDUM

TO:


Ed Massey, Board Chair

Board Members

Dr. Randy Poe, Superintendent
FROM:

Jim Detwiler, Chief Academic Officer

DATE:
September 28, 2017
RE:
Boone County Board of Education Resolution to join in the Regional Partnership with the Home Builders Association of Northern Kentucky and the Letter of Intent to Lease the building from the Home Builders Association 
________________________________________________________________________________

I recommend that the Board of Education approved the Resolution for Boone County School’s participation in the regional partnership with the Home Builders Association of Northern Kentucky and the Letter of Intent to Lease the building from the Home Builders Association of Northern Kentucky, as presented.  
